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The Solution for Public HR Excellence

IPMA-HR is an organization that represents the interests of human resource professionals at
the federal, state, and local levels of government. Their goal is to provide information and
assistance to help HR professionals increase job performance and overall agency function by
providing cost effective products, services and educational opportunities. W e are expanding this
invitation to all HR personnel throughout the State of SC, so feel free to pass this information
along to your employees, colleagues, family, friends, etc..

Also visit our website http://ipma-hr.org/chapter-roster/south-carolina

If you're interested in joining our organization, please submit the attached registration form and
membership dues by Friday, December 18, 2015 to:

Trezure McCottry/Treasurer
SC State Tech Board

111 Executive Center Drive
Columbia, SC 29210

Phone: (803) 896-0242

Katie Elloitt, President
SC IPMA-HR
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